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Dear Parent/Carer 

 

Year 11 students have been given a print copy of a timetable which shows arrangements for revision lesson and exams 

between 3 and 17 June.  The version included with this message differs only slightly in that it explains that there will 

be no food provided in the Community Lounge after 3 June. 

 

A number of students have been given a flexible timetable which means that, apart from attending all of their exams, 

they may choose which lessons to attend.  If this is an arrangement that you would like for your child, please email me 

to let me know that you consent to this.  We do encourage students to attend subject lessons where exams have not yet 

finished. 

 

We would also ask that students spend the last of the money which they have on account with Parentpay, as soon as 

possible.  It would be helpful if Year 11 students who are in receipt of Free School Meals would let the dining room 

staff know whether meals will be required after 3 June.   

 

We have made supervised provision for students to ‘sign’ their school shirts.  This will take place immediately after 

the Science examination on Friday 14 June.  If your child is due to be in school for the last remaining exam of this 

season (on Monday 17 June), please ensure that they bring a spare shirt for signing. 

 

We would like students to return any books which have been loaned by the school, notably; 

 

 Maths Booster class students; AQA GCSE Maths Higher/Foundation Skills book 

 GCSE PE students; My Revision Notes, AQAGCSE PE 2nd Edition 

 Triple Science students; Biology, Chemistry and Physics revision guides 

 Combined Science students; Combined Science revision guide (Foundation or Higher) 

 DT students; CGP GCSE AQA Design & Technology Revision Guide 

Between Monday 10 June and Friday 14 June only, books must be taken to Mrs Bradbeer in her office on the 

bridge corridor, and not returned to their subject teacher.  To aid identification, students should print their name, 

in pencil, inside the front cover.  Also, during the same week, students who return their locker key will be reimbursed 

£5.  This can be done in the Finance Office. 

 

Lastly, students who have fully paid, may collect their Year 11 Prom ticket from the Finance Office between 8.35 am 

to 2.30 pm between Monday 10 June and Friday 14 June.  I would like to remind you that the ticket may still be 

withdrawn if a student does not meet the conditions shown in the letter that I sent, about the Prom, in March.  Year 11 

hooded sweatshirts are due to arrive in school before 7 June and these may also be collected from the Finance Office 

between Monday 10 June and Friday 14 June. 

 

I would like to thank you for your support with the Year 11 exams so far.  If I can help further, please email me; 

peter.hammond@jmhs.hereford.sch.uk 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Peter Hammond 

Assistant Headteacher 
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